
26 children represented the school at the Forum in Bath on Monday evening at the annual Dance
Umbrella, organised by the School Sport Partnership and dance specialist Michelle Rochester. Our
children all looked amazing in their outfits, really giving their dance a 70’s vibe. We were lucky enough
to be chosen to open the whole show and despite some nerves, they really gave it their all and made
the school proud. A huge well done to all the pupils who took part and a massive thanks to all our staff -
along with Mrs Cowgill’s daughter Holly - for choreographing our dance.

A big thank you to Cathy Clarke-Hall who came into assembly to talk about her job as a producer and
director. Some of the children became part of her team; Jaz - the researcher, Jake - runner, Rosa -
camera operator, Zander - presenter and Fin - sound operator so we could see what it was like on set.
Some great questions asked from the audience rounded up the assembly which included what was your
silliest moment in your job? Cathy confirmed being a part of a pantomime cow chasing a presenter
across a field!

The other big event that took place this week was our first ever Year 4 residential
at the Mendip Outdoor Centre. The children took part in various activities such
as low ropes, abseiling and active archery and arrived back in school this
afternoon, having had an enjoyable three days away. They will undoubtedly fall
asleep very early this evening!

Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull



Certificates of the week

Head Teacher’s Award
Congratulations to Eliza, Connie, Teddy, Sophie, Adyln, Lola and Albie for receiving this week's Head
Teacher’s Award.

Doodle Maths & Doodle Tables
Those with the most stars this week are Charlie, Max, Connie,

Jess, Frankie and Johannes. Big well done to Charlie for
receiving the trophy for most stars overall. Top for Doodle

Tables were Connie, Hattie, Frankie and Alfie.

Other Awards
Henry was freestyler of the day, Scarlett & Joshua had football awards,
Hattie shared her Brownie awards, Molly brought in her swimming
certificate and Delilah, Kira and Molly shared their gymnastic
achievements.

Reader of the Week
Lewis



Thank you to our wonderful PTFA for
the new gym mats and trikes for

OPAL lunchtimes.
The children are loving them.

Notices

● Clubs - NO CLUBS NEXT WEEK
● Dinner Menu Choices - These must be made by Thursday for the following week. Unfortunately,

options can no longer be changed after this day. Please note that if you book a meal and then
your child brings in a packed lunch on that day you will still be charged for the booked meal if
you pay for school lunches, unless your child is ill.

● Parking - If you are driving your child to and from school please park sensibly and safely and
remember that the yellow zigzag lines outside of the school must be kept free at all times.

● School pick up - Please remember to inform the school if collection arrangements are different
from normal.

● School Shoes - Reminder that if trainers are worn they must be all black. White trim/markings and
large logos are not acceptable.



Does your child love music? Would they like to learn to play an instrument?

Beginning at the start of the Summer Term, places are available to learn piano in school. Lessons can be
individual or in a small group. The cost is from £6.25 per lesson.

For more information, email Rachel (Rachel_williams@bathnes.gov.uk) and to apply for lessons, fill in
the online form at www.banesmusiconline.co.uk

http://www.banesmusiconline.co.uk/

